

Date:

November 10, 2004

To:

Nick Sramek, Planning Commission

From:

Larry G. Herrera, City Clerk

Subject: Meeting November 9, 2004 Agenda Item 19

The City Council at its meeting of Tuesday, November 9, 2004 made the following motion:

Refer to Planning Commission to investigate amending the Zoning Regulations in the Belmont Shore area to allow the replacement of one-car garages with carports.

(Doc. 95)

Maker of the Motion: Councilmember Frank Colonna and seconded by Councilmember Dan Baker.

Prepared by: Nancy Muth

Attachment